
 
 

 
 
 

TRI-CITY HEALTHCARE DISTRICT 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 

 PROFESSIONAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE  
 
 

JULY 11, 2019 – 
12:00 p.m. – Assembly Room 1 

 
 
 

THE  PROFESSIONAL AFFAIRS COMMITTEE MEETING OF  
JULY 11, 2019 HAS BEEN CANCELLED.   

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING IS SCHEDULED ON OCTOBER 10, 2019.  
 
 
 


